
 

Construction Activities Update 
March 17 - 28, 2025 

 
PLEASE BE ALERT!  

Traffic control is in place for your safety! 
The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH. 

Recommended speed through roundabouts (during construction) is 15 MPH. 
 

 Upcoming closure of Abrams Drive (North side) is planned by March 31, once Marina 
Heights is opened. 

 Currently Marina Heights Drive and Imjin Rod are closed at Imjin Parkway 
__________________________________________________________________ 
What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (March 17 - 28) 

Day Shift 
• Asphalt patch repair to current traffic roadway on Imjin Parkway at Preston affecting East bound 

direction, between 9 a.m.-3 p.m. Work will be dependent on weather and is anticipated to take 
place on Thursday 3/20/2025.  Expect delays of up to 2 hours. Detours will be provided. 

• Asphalt patch repair to current traffic roadway on Imjin Parkway at Reservation Road in West-
bound direction, between 9-3. Work will be weather dependent and is anticipated on Thursday 
3/20/2025.  Expect delays of up to 3-4 hours. Detours provided. 

• Asphalt trench restoration at Marina Heights within the currently closed side street segment.  
• Continue placement of sidewalks along Imjin Road. 
• Continue grinding & removal of existing roadway between Imjin Road and Abrams Drive. 
• Continue earthwork/grading of roadway section between Abrams just after California to Abrams. 

And Preston roundabout 
• Continue earthwork/grading of roadway section at Preston Drive 
• Continue placing concrete for flashing Beacons pole foundations at Imjin Road. 
• Continue installing irrigation service lines along Imjin Parkway between Marina Heights Drive and 

Preston. 
• Continue environmental monitoring of contractor activities job wide. 
Night Shift – No scheduled night work 
 

Activities That Took Place Last Week (March 10 -14) 
• Earthwork/grading of roadway section between Abrams just after California to east of Marina 

Heights Drive. 
• Completed Tie-in new section of sanitary sewer force main (SSFM) across from Preston Drive. 
• Continued installing irrigation service lines along Imjin Parkway between Marina Heights Drive and 

Imjin Road. 
 

Future Construction Activity and Information: What's Planned in the Future? 
• Re-opening of Marina Heights Drive (right in/right out movements) in late March. 
• Re-opening of Imjin Road (right in/right out movements) in late April. 
• Closure of Abrams Drive (north side) in late March/early April. 

  

 



 
 

PROGRESS PHOTOS 

 
How to Stay Informed 

• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City of Marina) at 
831.884.1212 

 
Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 

Grading and Base rock placement for roadway in 
Phase 2 

Removing abandoned sewer force main pipe at 
Preston 

Removed abandoned sewer force main pipe New relocated sewer force main pipe 

Forming for concrete sidewalk and bus pad at Imjin 
Road 

Installing concrete sidewalk and bus pad at Imjin 
Road 


